
FICCI COMMENTS ON DEFERMENT OF GAAR 

  

New Delhi, May 7, 2012: Mr. R V Kanoria, President, FICCI said we are happy that 
suggestions made by FICCI have been taken cognizance of and that there is a 
rethinking on GAAR. ‘I hope that it is not merely a postponement but they will 
also relook it and more realistic GAAR will be introduced’. 
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